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            10th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. As we approach the end of the academic year, I would like to 
take a moment to express how incredibly proud we are of our Year 6 children. They have worked 
tirelessly throughout the year, not only excelling in their studies but also creating a fantastic end-
of-year production. Their hard work has truly paid off, as evidenced by some outstanding SATs 
results. 
 

To celebrate their achievements and to mark their final days of Primary School, we have planned 
a series of memorable events to take place. The final week of school will be filled with various 
activities, including craft time, board games, playground games, our traditional water fight, Nerf 
warfare, a class cinema, and some well-deserved chill-out time. We will also be working together 
to create a special leavers' service that reflects their time with us. 
 

To ensure that the final week goes smoothly and is enjoyable for everyone, I kindly ask that you 
help your child prepare by bringing the following items to school on that day: 
 

• A spare change of clothes for the water fight (don’t forget underwear!) 

• A towel 

• Water guns 

• Labelled Nerf guns (if they have them) - please do not buy these especially 

• Some cinema snacks (please ensure these don't contain nuts. 

• Slippers and comfy clothing to be brought in on Monday and stay in school for the week.  

• Any board games or craft supplies they may wish to share 

 
We are looking forward to a week filled with laughter and celebration as we celebrate our Year 6 
students. Please note the water fight is scheduled on Monday 14th July, as long as the weather 
allows. Thank you for your continued support, and please do not hesitate to reach out if you have 
any questions or concerns. 
 

Warm regards, 
 

 
Kirsty O’Callaghan-James 
Year 6 Teacher  

 


